
 
 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING SERVICES 
(PERMANENT POSITION) 

 
 

The City of Greater Sudbury is currently inviting applications for the position of Director of 
Planning Services in the Growth and Development Department.   
 

As the Director of Planning Services, you are responsible to the General Manager of Growth 
and Development for the management, direction, and operation of the Planning Services 
Division in support of quality customer service outcomes and the annual Business Plan for the 
Division.    
    
Candidates will possess the following minimum qualifications: 
 

� University degree in Planning or a related discipline from a recognized University with 
Canadian accreditation. 

� Full membership or eligibility for full membership in the Canadian Institute of Planners. 
� Additional educational initiatives to update and expand competencies. 
� Minimum of ten (10) years directly related planning and development experience at a 

senior management level in a large unionized, and highly diversified public or private 
sector organization, including (4) years managing a similar function. 

� Municipal experience desirable. 
� Knowledge of applicable legislation and related regulations particularly the Ontario 

Planning Act. 
� Knowledge of current and emerging management issues within the City of Greater 

Sudbury as they affect the Planning Services Division. 
 

The current salary range for this position is $4,319.70 to $5,087.60 bi-weekly. 
 

For more detailed information, please visit our website at www.greatersudbury.ca/jobs. 

 
Qualified candidates should submit their resumes in confidence by THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 
24TH, 2015 at 4:30 p.m. to:  Citizen Services Centre, c/o The City of Greater Sudbury, P.O. 
Box 5000, Station “A”, 200 Brady Street, Sudbury, Ontario P3A 5P3 or by fax: (705) 673-7219 
or by e-mail to: hrjobs@greatersudbury.ca. 

 
Please ensure to clearly indicate the competition number (EO15-397) on your resume.  

     
The City of Greater Sudbury is dedicated to maintaining a fair and equitable work environment, 
and welcomes submissions from all qualified applicants. 
All applicants are thanked for their interest in this position, however, only those selected for an 
interview will be contacted.  Personal information submitted will be used for the purposes of 
determining suitability for this competition only and in accordance with the Municipal Freedom 
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. If contacted, and you require a disability related 
accommodation in order to participate in the recruitment process, you must advise the Hiring 
Manager. 


